
Research Funds Misuse Awareness Month
～Towards Eradicating the Misuse of Research Funds～

February 19, 2024 - March 30, 2024

Campaign details

- Holding an informal meeting for exchanging opinions towards preventing the 
misuse of research funds

- Encouraging participation in compliance education (Seminar on Academic 
Research Ethics)

- Increasing awareness about preventing the misuse of research funds among 
faculty, staff, and students by using the Academic Research Ethics Guide

Waseda University promotes initiatives to 

allow faculty, staff, and students to 

independently consider what constitutes good 

research and put their ideas into practice, in 

addition to working to prevent the misuse of 

research funds. 

We have renewed our commitment to make 

university-wide efforts to fulfill the 

responsibilities that society entrusts with us 

and continue to implement academic research 

activities to earn ourselves the trust and respect 

of society.
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